
 

 

Traffic Notice 
Harbour Nights – Front Street 

 

The City of Hamilton wishes to advise motorists, 

businesses and the general public that Front Street from 

Bermudiana Road to Court Street and Burnaby Street 

from Reid Street to Front Street will be closed to all 

vehicles from 6:00pm until 11:00pm on the following 

dates: 

 

• Wednesday 17th April 2019 

• Thursday, 25th April 2019 (Triathlon Event) 

• And every Wednesday thereafter until 

Wednesday 4th September 2019.  

 

There will be no parking on Front Street during this 

period and all vehicles must be removed from No.1 and 

No. 5 Car Parks by 6:00pm. Diversion signs and barriers 

will be in place. 

 

The City of Hamilton apologizes for any inconvenience 

this may cause.  

 

City Hall   Ian Hind 

9th April 2019   Senior Engineer 
 


